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seachtain
na gaeilge

free school
lunches

Our application to be included in

the Government’s free hot lunches

programme has been successful.

The service is due to begin on April

8th. See

https://www.freshtoday.ie/hot -food/

for more information.  Please keep

note of the Username and Password

for your child’s FreshToday account.  

Orders can be changed up to

6.00pm on Thursday for the

following week.      

SnaG (Irish language week):  Our menu of
activities for the classes last week included
— ticéidí glasa (Dojo points for Irish
language use around the school,) céilí
(traditional dancing,) Seó Gaeilge (pupil
and staff performances,) Lá Glas (wear
something green on Friday 15th March,)
corpoideachais as Gaeilge (PE,) éist agus  
dathaigh (art activity,)  Raidió SnaG
(intercom broadcasts,) tráth na gceist
(quiz.)



school
photographs

Wednesday 20th and Thursday

21st March:  School Photographs

by Image Masters, Gorey. (Note

from the photographer was in the

school bags last week.) All

children will be included in the

class photos unless parents

specify otherwise to the principal.

For individual or family photos

please return the photographer’s

form. All purchases are optional.

SEACHTAIN NA
GAEILGE

EDUCATE TOGETHER - EQUALITY BASED SCHOOLS

Friday 22nd March:  End of Term.  Classes finish at 12noon

(infants) and 12.30pm (older classes.) Infants with older siblings

and infants who use the school buses will be supervised until

12.30pm. School reopens Monday 8th April. Please see the

school website for our full calendar.


